
 
 

 

 
EDGEMONT COMMUNITY PARK 
June 2025 
 

The City of Edmonton is working to ensure all Edmontonians have safe access to recreation and green 

spaces. To support this, and prepare for a new Kindergarten to Grade 9 school, the City is building a new 

community park in the Edgemont neighbourhood. 

Project overview 

The City of Edmonton will bring Edgemont Community Park to a base level of development. This includes 

grading, planting grass and landscaping, as well as developing sports fields, adding park furniture and new 

shared pathways. 

 

The final design is available at edmonton.ca/EdgemontPark. It includes a baseball diamond, two soccer fields 

and a new playground. The City will also build pathways and seating areas and will install new lighting. The 

existing playground and natural area will remain.  

Construction impacts  

Construction is anticipated to begin in early July. Short closures of the existing trail northeast of the park will be 

necessary during construction. Temporary signage will be put up to direct users to a detour. While there are no 

plans to close the existing playground during construction, unplanned, short-term impacts may occur.   

 

Residents in the neighbourhood may experience increased noise levels and traffic around the area. All 

construction will take place during the hours of 7 a.m. to 9 p.m. Monday to Saturday, according to the 

Community Standards Bylaw. The site will be fenced off and construction equipment and materials will be 

stored near the work area. 

PLEASE RESPECT ALL SIGNAGE AND OBEY STAFF DIRECTION IN THIS ACTIVE WORK ZONE. 

If you have questions or concerns about this work, please contact Project Manager Emile Theberge at 

BuildingGreatNeighbourhoods@edmonton.ca. 

 

THANK YOU 
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